
Hilton Township Summer/Fall 2025 
Newsletter 

Do you have any questions about by-laws in Hilton 
Township? Check out the “By-Laws” tab under 
“Documents” on our website at: 
www.hiltontownship.ca. 

If you are unable to find what you are looking for on the 
website, please contact the office at  
705-246-2472 or by email at: 
admin@hiltontownship.ca. 

 

Hilton Township and Council 
are pleased to welcome  
Dan See as our new Road 
Superintendent/Public 
Works Foreman. 
 
Trainors Side Road surface 
treatment was completed in 
July. 
 
All gravel roads received 
calcium for dust control in 
July. 
 
There will be a sand 
structure built to house the 
winter sand & salt mix 
behind the municipal garage. 

ROADS NEWS 
 
 
 
 
 
Two hazardous trees were 
removed from the Cemetery. 
 
A cemetery clean-up day 
was held July 5th. Many areas 
were filled with dirt and lots 
of leaves and debris were 
removed. Watch for a notice 
in early spring 2026 for our 
next annual clean-up day. 
 
 

ROADS NEWS 

GRACE UNITED 
CEMETERY NEWS 

A new addition has been added 
on Base Line; a bench in memory 
of Harv Stevens, generously 
donated by the Stevens Family. 
 
You can come and have a rest 
and learn a little bit about St. 
Joseph Island’s history at the Nip 
& Tuck Rail Crossing. 

 

Municipal Office Information 

Office Hours:  
Monday, Wednesday, Friday 9:00am-4:30pm 
Closed: Tuesday, Thursday, weekends and holidays 
Upcoming closures: September 1st, 2025, for Labour Day and 
October 13th, 2025, for Thanksgiving. 
 

Watch the Island Clippings and the website for our upcoming 
Children’s Halloween Party and Christmas Party held at the 

Municipal Office. 



  2025 Municipal Taxes                                                                       

See chart for a breakdown of 
where your tax dollars are being 
spent. 

Reminder that Final Tax 
payments are due September 
30, 2025. Please allow 2-5 
business days for payment 
processing time.  

2026 Interim Tax bills will be sent 
out at the end of January 2026 
and are due February 28, 2026. 

 
Winter season will be soon be upon us and we would like to remind everyone that 
parking on any road allowance between November 1st and April 30th is prohibited 
and could result in fines as per by-law #1452-25. 
 

      

 

 
2025 Landfill Tippage Fees (paid to the Landfill Attendant)  
 

 
 

 
Reminder: As of September 15th, the 

landfill winter hours take effect. 
Saturday 10am to 3pm and  

Sunday 12pm to 4pm. 
 

Don’t forget to have your landfill sticker 
displayed on your windshield when 

visiting the landfill. 

Half Ton $20.00 
Trailer $20.00-$30.00 
One Ton $30.00 
Dual Axle (truck or trailer) $80.00-$120.00 
Tri-Axle $170.00 
Commercial Dumpster $150.00-$200.00 
Construction Debris Same as above 
Batteries Not accepted 
Tires Not accepted 
Rims No charge 
Fridges & Freezers – tagged $15.00 
Fridges & Freezers – not tagged $50.00 
Major Appliances & Hot Water Tanks $10.00 
Sludge – per load $80.00 
Shingles Double as above prices 

Congratulations John Paterson; Hilton Township’s 2025 
Senior of the Year! 

We appreciate all that you do for the community. 
Pictured left with Councillor David Leask 

 

25.10%
12.80%

18.30%
4.20%
1.90%

22.80%
2.40%
0.20%

9.40%
0.30%
2.60%

0.00% 5.00% 10.00%15.00%20.00%25.00%30.00%

GENERAL GOVERNMENT/ADMIN
PROTECTION PERSON & PROPERTY

ROADS
ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES

HEALTH SERVICES
SOCIAL SERVICES

RECREATION & CULTURE
PLANNING & ZONING

SCHOOL BOARD SUPPORT
CAPITAL - EXCLUDING ROADS

RESERVE FUNDS

WHERE YOUR TAX DOLLARS GOES 
2025 SUMMARY


